
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Your child has been (or is about to) take part in rehearsals for the Jump2it! Dance Festival, 
which is an annual event for Primary Schools in Charnwood.  The festival gives children the 
opportunity to showcase their talent in a professional and non-competitive performance 
environment. 
 
Your child will be performing on ONE evening on EITHER  

 Monday 25th March  

 OR Tuesday 26th March  
Both performances will start at 7pm and will last approx. 1 hour 
 
Tickets are now available to purchase and are £7 each – no concessions are available.  
Please note all audience members attending the event will need a ticket, including babies 
and small children, for health and safety regulations. 
 
This year, tickets will ONLY be available through Loughborough Town Hall and you can 
purchase them by… 

 Visiting them directly 

 Calling their Box Office on 01509 231914 

 Online loughboroughtownhall.co.uk 
 
There will be NO limit to how many tickets you purchase and they are on a first-come-first 
served basis so we recommend you purchase them as quickly as possible to avoid 
disappointment. 
 
Please invite family and friends – everyone is welcome to help create a warm, busy and 
supportive atmosphere for our performers! 
 
Please check which date your child is performing on before purchasing tickets. 
 
 
Many thanks 

 
Louise Jaggard 
07738042089 
louise@primaryschooldance.co.uk 
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